From: <u>Sigie Sanchez</u>

To: <u>emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD</u>

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL]

**Date:** Tuesday, February 27, 2024 6:26:12 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening attachments.

Totally understand, fee's need to be adjusted. Now that your going to raise your state fees all the other privately owned RV parks are going to raise there fees. My question: What does that mean? To our veterans who receive day passes and camping passes. And how about the senior annual pass.

Could you please bring these issues up at your next meeting.

Thanks

Sigiefredo Sanchez